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February 4, 2015 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen, Vice President Regulation 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Re: In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power's Utah Carbon Reduction Progress Report 
 Docket No. 14-035-151 
  
Dear Mr. Larsen:  
 
On December 31, 2014, the Public Service Commission received PacifiCorp’s (dba in Utah as 
Rocky Mountain Power) Utah Carbon Reduction Progress Report (Report) required by Utah Code 
Ann. § 54-17-604(2)(a). On January 30, 2015, the Utah Division of Public Utilities (Division) filed a 
memorandum summarizing its evaluation of the Report and recommending the Commission 
acknowledge the Report as being in compliance with the requirements of Utah Code Ann. § 54-17-
604.  
 
By this letter, the Commission acknowledges receipt of the Report and the Division’s 
recommendation. The Commission also acknowledges the Report as compliant with the 
requirements of Utah Code Ann. § 54-17-604. 
 
If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6716 or email 
at gwiderburg@utah.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#263542
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